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Comments:  Last week we spent the afternoon enjoying a hike and quiet beach time at Holland Lake. The setting

was majestic. So why would the USFS consider a proposal to put an oversized upscale development in this

setting? The developers are only using this setting as a backdrop for the overpriced Montana experience they are

selling. Goodbye wildlife, clean water, solitude, and a chance for normal people to enjoy the last and best lake in

the Seeley Swan area. Stop this development.


